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2023 School Dates 

 

 
Term 2 
 
June 
12th  -  King’s Birthday  -  Public Holiday 
20th  -  School Photos 
23rd  -  Reports Go Home 
28th  -  Parent / Teacher Interviews 
30th  -  Final Day Term 2 
 
July 
17th  -  Staff Development Day 
18th  -  K-6 Return to School 
20th  -  Meerkat Performance 
24th  -  Small Schools Athletics 
 
August 
4th  -  Deniliquin District Athletics 
7th-11th  -  Swimming Program 
14th  -  P & C Meeting @ 7pm  
 

Student Awards 

 

Jaxson Wilson  -  For writing so beautifully. 
 
Georgie Barnes  -  For Excellent Maths Homework. 
 
Hamish Ferguson  -  For Excellent Maths Homework. 
 
 

100% Attendance Awards 

 

Charles Gardiner 
Audrey Laffan 
Thea Rinaldi 

Drayke Severin 
Hamish Ferguson 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well Done to everyone who was so actively involved in last 
Wednesday’s Variety Bash Breakfast. 
 
It was great to see so many members of our school  
community working together for such a great cause, and  
seeing all of the work that was done behind the scenes 
over the past months, pay off in such a big way. 
 

Congratulations to all involved. 



COLA (Covered Outdoor Learning Area)  
Construction 

The roof over our existing Concrete Multipurpose Court 
will be completed over the school holidays. 
 
This will be an unbelievable new long term asset for our 
school which will greatly benefit all of our students. 
 
After, over a 3 year wait it will be great to have the project 
completed. 
 
 
 
 
 

Long Service Leave 
Mrs Cockayne will be on Long Service Leave from Monday 
the 29th through to the end of Term 2. 
 
She will be back to begin Term 3. 
 
During her absence the K/1/2 class will largely be taught 
by Mrs Harrison with Mrs Devlin and Mrs Preston also 
working the class at different times. 
 
 
 
 
 

Semester 1 Reports & Parent Teacher  
Interviews 

Over the next few weeks all students K-6 will undergo a 
number of end of Semester Assessment activities. 
 
Students in Year 3 & 6 will also take part in the Check in 
Assessment activities that are run by the Department of 
Education & Training and are like a mini NAPLAN testing 
students on their Reading & Numeracy Skills. 
 
End of semester reports will go home for all students in 
Year 3-6 on Friday the 23rd of June with their Parent/
Teacher Interviews taking place on Wednesday the 28th 
of June. 
 
Reports will go home for the K/1/2 class in early Term 3 
with Parent/Teacher interviews to follow. 
 
 
 
 

LOST 
Can families please check their child’s school jacket that 
they do not have a Size 8 with LAFFAN written on the 
name label. 
 
It is the new style jacket, not the polar fleece   Thank You 
 

School Photos 
School Photos will take place on Tuesday the 20th of June. 
 
Order forms will be sent home shortly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Medications 
There have recently been a number of changes to Work, 
Health & Safety rules in NSW Schools re staff providing  
medication to students. 
 
For this to happen we need to see the Doctors instructions on 
the bottle or box that the medication comes from and those 
instructions must include the child’s name. 
 
This is the same even for medication as simple as Panadol. 
 
Please contact the school if you have any queries about this 
change. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Awards 
Awards are handed out each week to students who have  
impressed their teachers. 
 
Our School Captain will also have the opportunity to hand out 
an award as well. 
 
When a Student has received 2 awards they can receive a 
“Student of The Week” Award by bringing in their awards to 
the office. 
  
Book Award, 
When a Student has receive 4 awards they are eligible for a 
“Book Award” which is a voucher to the value of $10 from 
Collins Bookshop in Echuca. 
 
Check your awards !!!! 
 
 



P & C  -  Thank You to All  
 
Thankyou to everyone who helped us with the Variety 
Club visit last Wednesday. 
 
It was an incredible effort to feed so many people in such 
a short period of time. 
 
Thankyou to Amy Barnes, Annie Peat, Alice Rinaldi & 
Narelle King for all the preparation before the event. 
 
Thanks also to those who attended the day before to set 
up, organising food, games, hiring of equipment,  
organising a re-print of our school stickers, preparing and 
serving food, donations of equipment and more. 
 
Also thankyou to our teachers and staff for their  
assistance during the day. 
 
We had past parents and students also attending which 
was great to see. 
 
The donation received by way of a grant for the 
basketball / netball rings, payment for the breakfast and 
money received from raffles and games has placed the 
P and C finances in much better order. 
 
Congratulations to all on a fantastic day. 
 

Regards, 
Malcolm Starritt 
President  
Bunnaloo P & C.  

 

Well done !!! 
Congratulations to the following students who competed at 
the Small Schools District Cross Country. 



Variety Bash 



Recipes 


